
Letter of Intent 

 

Property revival will be adding a 650 sqft, two story Addison to 2008 Waunona Way Madison, 

WI 53713.  The addition will be added to the south side of the home that is facing the street.  (please 

see attached Site Plan).  The existing property has several trees on it, none of them will need to be 

removed.  Construction for the proposed addition would begin in Augst 2024 and tentatively end in 

December. 

 

The new first floor addition will consist of one new bathroom, one bedroom, one playroom 

and one mudroom.  The second floor addition will consist of one new bathroom, one new laundry 

room and 2 new bedrooms. 

 

 

 

 

   


